From:  Churchill, Susannah
Sent: 3/12/2010 9:16:22 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAce)

Cc: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon(@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bec:
Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: Abengoa

Meredith,

In light of the 90-day extension re. Commission review of AL 3547-E and the meetings you
are planning regarding Abednego Mojave, an extension of the date to respond to the
related data request is granted. | will determine a new date for responding at a later
time.

Thanks,
Susannah

Susannah Churchill

Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission
(415) 703-3072

scl@cpuc.ca.qov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2010 2:09 PM

To: Churchill, Susannah

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Abengoa

CONFIDENTIAL
Susannah,

Attached is the letter agreement extending the final and non-appealable date. The new Commission
meeting would be 8/12.

We are planning to gather more information over the next couple of weeks and are hoping to schedule a
meeting with Abengoa, SCE, PG&E and Energy Division at the end of the month. | will work on dates
and send you some options.

As we discussed, given the transmission issues, we would like an extension of time to respond to the
data request until after our meeting.

Thanks,
Meredith
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